Planning application: 15/00147/F

Mr.Julian Cordy

Erection of two storey detached dwelling with carport

Land Adjacent to 4 Barretts Row Main Street Wendlebury

Views of Wendlebury Parish Council

Although the Parish Council have no objections to the design of the proposed dwelling, the issue of flooding and waste disposal remain an area of concern.

If the EA and Thames Water have considered and responded positively to any issues of flooding and waste disposal then the Parish Council is in a position to support the application.

Signed 

On behalf of Wendlebury Parish Council

6 March 2015
